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ADDENDUM NUMBER 4 
Generator Replacements at WFD Headquarters and Fire Station No. 7 

PB-EDI-0724 
September 11, 2024 

 
 
To all holders of Bid Documents, please be advised to the following: 
 
 
 
 Question Response 
1 I know you has all of this “Engineered” but I 

was wondering why you are continuing to use 
a day tank at Fire Headquarters? 

The main fuel storage tank is separate 
from the generator and exterior to the 
building. A day tank has been indicated in 
the design to ensure there is adequate 
fuel supply to the interior generator 
equipment. EDi would not take exception 
to a generator / fuel system provided that 
does not require a day tank; however, the 
Contractor / Manufacturer would be 
required to provide documentation to 
confirm the fuel system is adequate for 
the generator / exterior fuel tank 
arrangement as indicated on the Contract 
Documents and include all necessary 
accessories / components (e.g., upsized 
fuel pumps, backflow valves, etc.) to 
support the fueling configuration noted 
without the use of a day tank. 

2 I was told that Generac was the basis of 
design for these two gensets, is this correct?  

The basis of design for the generator 
equipment was by Generac. 

3   
4   
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7.   
8.   
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Finance 
Purchasing Division 
929 N Front St., 10th Floor 
Post Office Box 1810 
Wilmington, NC  28402-1810 
 
910 341-7830 
910 341-7842 fax 
wilmingtonnc.gov 
Dial 711 TTY/Voice 
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Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Proposal. Failure to do 
so may disqualify the Bidder. 

 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

 
Daryle L. Parker, Purchasing Manager 
Purchasing Division  
END OF ADDENDUM FOUR 
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